
Issue 18                                                                                                                                                                      April 17, 2015

Support Mission- Support Our Children- 
Clean Out Your Closets!  

Our Upper Elementary Class (grades 2-5) is organizing a 
gently used clothing drive and bake sale. All proceeds will go 

to a TBD Veterans Group and Animal Shelter.

Drop off gently used children clothes sizes 0-12 on April 19, 
26, May 3 and 10 in the empty classroom on Park Level.

The children will sort and price the clothes.

On June 14th after the 10 am service, the clothes go on sale! 
They will be priced very reasonably.

There will also be a BAKE sale!  Please donate baked 
goods the day of the sale but let the students know  ahead of 

time if you plan to donate. (No nuts please.)

Students + Adult Helpers are invited to come set up the sale 
on Saturday, June 13 in the morning.

Thank you for Gummy Snacks! 
Thank you for the many donations of Gummy snacks for 
worship play!  Alice accepts gummy snack donations at 

anytime (though we have plenty at the moment.)

Nursery Group Meets this Saturday, April 
18th from 9:30-11:00 @ Kennedy Recreation Center at 

7th and O NW D 

Coming Up: 

Know someone who might want to 
join the church? 

We will have inquiry into membership 
classes this upcoming Sunday April 
19 and then April 26 and May 3 after 
the second service from 12:30-2:00.  
Childcare is provided. 

Last Day of Children’s Sunday School: 

May 17th. We are sampling new 
curriculum and trying new things until 
then!  Youth Sunday School will 
continue to meet through June 7th 
(Youth Sunday). 

Switch to one service. 

Starting Memorial Day weekend, 
Sunday May 24th we will switch to 
one service at 10 am.  Worship Play 
will be offered at this time. 

Congregational Picnic: 

Sunday May 31 @ 12:00 pm @ Rock 
Creek Park, Shelter 13.   Save the 
date!  There IS parking. We will 
celebrate Sunday School teachers 
and each others’ fellowship! 
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THANK YOU to Molly Wagner, Karen 
Dunlap and Molly Smith for their extra 

special work on Easter Sunday!

Do you have Easter pictures to 
share?  We want to post some, but the ones we 

have are of visitor children without photo 
releases. If you have pictures of regularly 

attending children from Easter, please email them 
to Alice. 

—- 

Easter Basket Update 
Thank you for helping create beautiful Easter 
baskets!  55 baskets were delivered to the New 

Beginnings home in DC. There are many 
families living at this well-maintained shelter 

and temporary housing facility. 

A special thank you to Cathy and John 
Schultheis for their help with delivery and 
supply! 1 additional basket went to Cuba!


